
Wednesday 14th February 2024,

Year 4 - 6 - Community Hikoi / Walk

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As part of our learning about Identity, students will be going on a local community walk to explore the environment we live
in. We intend to leave school at 9:15am on Tuesday 27th February and return by 11:15am.

We will begin our journey out the side gate, and along the grass pathway towards the playground at the Conifer Grove
Esplanade Reserve, where we will stop for our morning tea and a play. Along the way, we will stop to discuss some of the
key parts of our Pepeha, and to sketch/photograph what we see.

After morning tea, we will resume our hikoi heading back to school along Walter Strevens Drive to the Evanda Link and
back into school.

As with all educational visits, we will require parent support for this to go ahead. If you are available and would like to come
please fill in the form below.

____________________________________________________________________________________

Community Hikoi / Walk

I _________________________, parent of ___________________ in Room ____ would like to attend the

Community Walk with my child’s class on Tuesday 27th February.

My contact number is ___________________________________________________________________

Please indicate any health needs / medication your child may need and detailed to explain how/when this should be used:

____________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________

Nga Mihi,

Louise Turmer
Assistant Principal (Senior School)


